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2022-06-09 A fresh telling of the
rise and fall of the House of Medici,
the family that dominated political
and cultural life in Florence for
three centuries.
Garibaldi Christopher Hibbert
2008-07-22 Originally published under
the title: Garibaldi and his enemies.
Boston, Little, Brown, 1965.
Magnifico Miles Unger 2008 Recounts
the life of Lorenzo de' Medici, the
Florentine banker, statesman, and
arts patron, and includes his
competitive and at times violent
career in politics.
The Destruction of Lord Raglan a
Tragedy of the Crimean War 1854 55
Christopher Hibbert 2018-11-10 This
work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is
part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work
is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work
has been proofread and republished
using a format that seamlessly blends
the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
House of Medici Captivating History
2021-10-30 Meet the Medici family,
who, in some ways, can be considered
to be the godfathers of the
Renaissance. They patronized
Michelangelo, and Leonardo da Vinci,
among many other famous artists.
Medici Money Tim Parks 2013-08-22 The
Medici are famous as the rulers of
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Florence at the high point of the
Renaissance. Their power derived from
the family bank, and this book tells
the fascinating, frequently bloody
story of the family and the dramatic
development and collapse of their
bank (from Cosimo who took it over in
1419 to his grandson Lorenzo the
Magnificent who presided over its
precipitous decline). The Medici
faced two apparently insuperable
problems: how did a banker deal with
the fact that the Church regarded
interest as a sin and had made it
illegal? How in a small republic like
Florence could he avoid having his
wealth taken away by taxation? But
the bank became indispensable to the
Church. And the family completely
subverted Florence's claims to being
democratic. They ran the city. Medici
Money explores a crucial moment in
the passage from the Middle Ages to
the Modern world, a moment when our
own attitudes to money and morals
were being formed. To read this book
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

is to understand how much the
Renaissance has to tell us about our
own world. Medici Money is one of the
launch titles in a new series, Atlas
Books, edited by James Atlas. Atlas
Books pairs fine writers with stories
of the economic forces that have
shaped the world, in a new genre the business book as literature.
London Christopher Hibbert 1980 A
social history of London from the
Early Middle Ages to the present
which also serves as a comprehensive
guide to its buildings and treasures
Florence in the Age of the Medici and
Savonarola, 1464–1498 Kenneth
Bartlett 2018-03-01 Set within the
context of the struggles in the
Florentine Republic over the
distribution of political power and
the search for stability, Florence in
the Age of the Medici and Savonarola,
1464–1498: A Short History with
Documents illuminates a key moment of
fifteenth-century Florentine history
with a focus on the monumental
3/19

Downloaded from bighousewine.com on
August 11, 2022 by guest

personalities and actions of Lorenzo
de’Medici and Fra Girolamo
Savonarola.
Medici ~ Ascendancy Matteo Strukul
2020-09-03 Shrewd bankers, astute
politicians, godfathers of the
Renaissance, glittering dukes... how
history remembers Florence's most
notorious family. But the Medici and
their bloody path to power was built
on murder, intrigue and conspiracies
that stretched across three
centuries. Florence, 1429. Giovanni
de Medici, the family patriarch, has
been poisoned. In their quest for
political power, the Medici have made
bitter enemies in every corner of the
republic. And now Giovanni's sons,
Cosimo and Lorenzo, have become the
hereditary dukes of a city where
loyalty can always be bought. While
Lorenzo hunts for their father's
killer, Cosimo petitions their
remaining allies as Italy heads
towards civil war. But the Medici
will need more than alliances to
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

survive, otherwise their beloved
Florence - and their dynasty - will
drown in blood...
The Rise and Fall of the House of
Medici Christopher Hibbert 1974
The Duke's Assassin Stefano
Dall'Aglio 2015-01-01 Part I. The
eleven-year exile -- Part II. Anatomy
of a murder.
Wellington: A Personal History
Christopher Hibbert 2010-10-07 A
bestseller in hardback, this is a
highly-praised and much-needed
biography of the first Duke of
Wellington, concentrating on the
personal life of the victor of
Waterloo, and based on the fruits of
modern research. Christopher Hibbert
is Britain’s leading popular
historian.
The Devil's Queen Jeanne Kalogridis
2009-07-21 From Jeanne Kalogridis,
the bestselling author of I, Mona
Lisa and The Borgia Bride, comes a
new novel that tells the passionate
story of a queen who loved not wisely
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. . . but all too well. Confidante of
Nostradamus, scheming mother-in-law
to Mary, Queen of Scots, and
architect of the bloody St.
Bartholomew's Day Massacre, Catherine
de Medici is one of the most maligned
monarchs in history. In her latest
historical fiction, Jeanne Kalogridis
tells Catherine's story—that of a
tender young girl, destined to be a
pawn in Machiavellian games. Born
into one of Florence's most powerful
families, Catherine was soon left a
fabulously rich heiress by the early
deaths of her parents. Violent
conflict rent the city state and she
found herself imprisoned and
threatened by her family's enemies
before finally being released and
married off to the handsome Prince
Henry of France. Overshadowed by her
husband's mistress, the gorgeous,
conniving Diane de Poitiers, and
unable to bear children, Catherine
resorted to the dark arts of sorcery
to win Henry's love and enhance her
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

fertility—for which she would pay a
price. Against the lavish and
decadent backdrop of the French
court, and Catherine's blood-soaked
visions of the future, Kalogridis
reveals the great love and desire
Catherine bore for her husband,
Henry, and her stark determination to
keep her sons on the throne.
Cosimo De' Medici K. Dorothea Ewart
2006-11-01 In many ways, he was the
father of the Renaissance, or at
least its midwife, taking the reins
of Florence in 1433 and leading it to
a cultural apex that has, perhaps,
yet to be rivaled by any municipality
since. Cosimo De' Medici, master of a
city-state, diplomat and statesman,
ruled a Florence that was "in
miniature an empire," as this 1899
biography calls it, where painters
and thinkers created new movements of
art, philosophy, and science that, in
turn, created our world today. This
is a fascinating look at the man who
shepherded Florence through that
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dramatic period, from his foreign
policy that nurtured the city's
cosmopolitanism to his fostering of a
social and cultural environment in
which literature and art flourished.
On Sparta Plutarch 2005-05-26
Plutarch's vivid and engaging
portraits of the Spartans and their
customs are a major source of our
knowledge about the rise and fall of
this remarkable Greek city-state
between the sixth and third centuries
BC. Through his Lives of Sparta's
leaders and his recording of
memorable Spartan Sayings he depicts
a people who lived frugally and
mastered their emotions in all
aspects of life, who also disposed of
unhealthy babies in a deep chasm,
introduced a gruelling regime of
military training for boys, and
treated their serfs brutally. Rich in
anecdote and detail, Plutarch's
writing brings to life the
personalities and achievements of
Sparta with unparalleled flair and
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

humanity.
The Rise and Decline of the Medici
Bank, 1397-1494 Raymond De Roover
1999 A classic history of banking and
trade in the medieval period,
combining superb research and
analysis with graceful writing. The
Medici Bank was the most powerful
banking house of the 15th century.
Headquartered in Florence, Italy, it
established branches in Rome, Venice,
Geneva, Lyons, Bruges, London, and
many other cities. The bank served as
financial agent of the Church,
extended credit to monarchs, and
facilitated international trade in
Western Europe. By their personal
influence and the use of their
profits, the owners and
administrators of the bank
contributed significantly to the
development of Florence as the
greatest center of the Renaissance.
Print and Power in Early Modern
Europe (1500-1800) Nina Lamal 2021
Introduction: The Printing Press as
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an Agent of Power / Helmer Helmers,
Nina Lamal and Jamie Cumby -- Part 1:
Governing through Print -- Policing
in Print: Social Control in Spanish
and Borromean Milan (1535-1584) /
Rachel Midura -- On Printing and
Decision-Making: The Management of
Information by the City Powers of
Lyon (ca. 1550-ca. 1580) / Gautier
Mingous -- Printing for Central
Authorities in the Early Modern Low
Countries (15th-17th Centuries) /
Renaud Adam -- Rural Officials
Discover the Printing Press in the
Eighteenth-Century Habsburg Monarchy
/ Andreas Golob -- Part 2: Printing
for Government -- Printing for the
Reformation: The Canonical Documents
of the Edwardian Church of England,
1547-1553 / Celyn Richards -Newspapers and Authorities in
Seventeenth-Century Germany / Jan
Hillgärtner -- The Politics of Print
in the Dutch Golden Age: The
Ommelander Troubles (c. 1630-1680) /
Arthur der Weduwen -- Part 3:
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

Patronage and Prestige -- The Rise of
the Stampatore Camerale: Printers and
Power in Early Sixteenth-Century Rome
/ Paolo Sachet -- State and Church
Sponsored Printing by Jan Januszowski
and His Drukarnia Łazarzowa (Officina
Lazari) in Krakow / Justyna
Kiliańczyk-Zięba -- Ferdinando
de'Medici and the Typographia Medicea
/ Caren Reimann -- Royal Patronage of
Illicit Print: Catherine of Braganza
and Catholic Books in Late
Seventeenth-Century London / Chelsea
Reutcke -- Part 4: Power of
Persuasion -- The Papacy, Power, and
Print: The Publication of Papal
Decrees in the First Fifty Years of
Printing / Margaret Meserve -- The
Power of the Image: The Visual Prints
of Frans Hogenberg / Ramon Voges -Collecting 'Toute l'Angleterre':
English Books, Soft Power and Spanish
Diplomacy at the Casa del Sol
(1613-1622) / Ernesto Oyarbide -Prohibition as Propaganda Technique:
The Case of the Pamphlet Lacouronne
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usurpee et le prince supposé (1688) /
Rindert Jagersma -- Part 5: Relgious
Authority -- Illustrating Authority:
The Creation and Reception of an
English Protestant Iconography / Nora
Epstein -- Between Ego Documents and
Anti-Catholic Propaganda: Printed
Revocation Sermons in SeventeenthCentury Lutheran Germany / Martin
Christ -- Learned Servants: Dutch
Ministers, Their Books and the
Struggle for a Reformed Republic in
the Dutch Golden Age / Forrest C.
Strickland.
The Florentine Histories Niccolò
Machiavelli 1845
Redcoats and Rebels Christopher
Hibbert 2008-01-30 This book provides
a thorough introduction to the War of
American Independence. Told with
great authority and clarity the book
describes and details the effects of
each notable event from 1770 to 1781.
The book examines each of the major
battles and skirmishes but does not
get bogged down in deep analysis of
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

battle formations and strategies.
Instead the book concentrates on the
war as a whole and its political and
ecomonic impacts on Britain and
America and consequently how each
commander's startegy was affected.
The book is littered with anecdotes
to give the reader a clearer
understanding of how the war affected
the lives of those involved.
1434 Gavin Menzies 2008-06-03 Poses a
controversial argument that China
initiated the Renaissance, in a
painstakingly researched chronicle
that cites the appearance of Chinese
ambassadors in early fifteenthcentury Tuscany who met with Pope
Eugenius IV and shared historyinfluencing maps and technology.
150,000 first printing.
Florence Christopher Hibbert
2004-03-25 This book is as
captivating as the city itself.
Hibbert's gift is weaving political,
social and art history into an
elegantly readable and marvellously
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lively whole. The author's book on
Florence will also be at once a
history and a guide book and will be
enhanced by splendid photographs and
illustrations and line drawings which
will describe all teh buildings and
treasures of the city.
The Medici: Portraits and Politics
1512–1570 Keith Christiansen
2021-04-19 Between 1512 and 1570,
Florence underwent dramatic political
transformations. As citizens jockeyed
for prominence, portraits became an
essential means not only of recording
a likeness but also of conveying a
sitter’s character, social position,
and cultural ambitions. This
fascinating book explores the ways
that painters (including Jacopo
Pontormo, Agnolo Bronzino, and
Francesco Salviati), sculptors (such
as Benvenuto Cellini), and artists in
other media endowed their works with
an erudite and self-consciously
stylish character that made
Florentine portraiture distinctive.
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

The Medici family had ruled Florence
without interruption between 1434 and
1494. Following their return to power
in 1512, Cosimo I de’ Medici, who
became the second Duke of Florence in
1537, demonstrated a particularly
shrewd ability to wield culture as a
political tool in order to transform
Florence into a dynastic duchy and
give Florentine art the central
position it has held ever since.
Featuring more than ninety remarkable
paintings, sculptures, works on
paper, and medals, this volume is
written by a team of leading
international authors and presents a
sweeping, penetrating exploration of
a crucial and vibrant period in
Italian art.
Inheritance of Power Edward Charles
2013-06-26 Fifteenth Century
Florence; arena of intrigue, glamour,
wealth, deception and high political
drama. The playground of the famed
and powerful Medici clan, in which
tensions stir, loyalties divide, and
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Downloaded from bighousewine.com on
August 11, 2022 by guest

the survival of a dynasty hangs in
the balance...Ever-loyal Maddalena, a
diminutive, blue-eyed, black slave,
has borne Cosimo de Medici a son and
seen him rise to the position of
cardinal.Now, late in life, she finds
herself committed to a convent, as
part of a scheme to protect the
Medici Bank from ruin by Cosimos sons
by hiding a fortune in gold for
Cosimos grandson, Lorenzo, to
inherit.But as the months go by, and
the gold does not appear, her faith
in Cosimo begins to wane and with it,
her confidence in her own worth. Has
she been duped?Approaching old age,
she finds in the abbess a confessor,
to whom she can confide her true
story and perhaps, at the same time,
to convince herself that her life has
been worthwhile. But the abbess, too,
has objectives of her own, and the
two of them may not be on the same
side.Edward Charles presents us here
with an enthralling evocation of
Fifteenth Century Florence, arena of
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

intrigue, glamour, wealth and
deception. One woman's devotion forms
the foundation upon which the famed
Medici bank was built. The largest
and most respected financial
institution in Europe in it's prime,
it came to represent the might of the
influential Medici clan, a family of
great power, borne of Italy's gold; a
family who scaled the very heights of
human grandeur but were to suffer
through one of the most catastrophic
financial crashes of early banking.
The Black Prince of Florence
Catherine Fletcher 2016-08-01 Ruler
of Florence for seven bloody years,
1531 to 1537, Alessandro de' Medici
was arguably the first person of
color to serve as a head of state in
the Western world. Born out of
wedlock to a dark-skinned maid and
Lorenzo de' Medici, he was the last
legitimate heir to the line of
Lorenzo the Magnificent. When
Alessandro's noble father died of
syphilis, the family looked to him.
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Groomed for power, he carved a path
through the backstabbing world of
Italian politics in a time when
cardinals, popes, and princes vied
for wealth and advantage. By the age
of nineteen, he was prince of
Florence, inheritor of the legacy of
the grandest dynasty of the Italian
Renaissance. Alessandro faced down
family rivalry and enormous
resistance from Florence's oligarchs,
who called him a womanizer-which he
undoubtedly was--and a tyrant. Yet
this real-life counterpart to
Machiavelli's Prince kept his grip on
power until he was assassinated at
the age of 26 during a late-night
tryst arranged by his scheming
cousins. After his death, his brief
but colorful reign was criticized by
those who had murdered him in a
failed attempt to restore the
Florentine republic. For the first
time, the true story is told in The
Black Prince of Florence. Catherine
Fletcher tells the riveting tale of
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

Alessandro's unexpected rise and
spectacular fall, unraveling
centuries-old mysteries, exposing
forgeries, and bringing to life the
epic personalities of the Medicis,
Borgias, and others as they waged
sordid campaigns to rise to the top.
Drawing on new research and firsthand sources, this biography of a
most intriguing Renaissance figure
combines archival scholarship with
discussions of race and class that
are still relevant today.
Lucrezia Tornabuoni De' Medici and
the Medici Family in the Fifteenth
Century Maria Grazia Pernis 2006
Lucrezia Tornabuoni de' Medici and
the Medici Family in the Fifteenth
Century is a fresh, new biography of
a Renaissance woman who lived during
the heyday of Medici power. A
remarkable person in her own right,
the author of religious poems and
sacred narratives, as well as an
accomplished businesswoman, Lucrezia
was the mother of Lorenzo the
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Downloaded from bighousewine.com on
August 11, 2022 by guest

Magnificent, the grandmother of two
popes, and the great-great
grandmother of Catherine de' Medici,
Queen of France. This glimpse of her
life and times is a window onto the
political intrigues and intellectual
achievements of Medici Florence.
The Story Of England Christopher
Hibbert 1994-01-01 The perfect
introduction to England's history for
readers of all ages.
April Blood Lauro Martines 2003-04-24
One of the world's leading historians
of Renaissance Italy brings to life
here the vibrant--and violent-society of fifteenth-century
Florence. His disturbing narrative
opens up an entire culture, revealing
the dark side of Renaissance man and
politician Lorenzo de' Medici. On a
Sunday in April 1478, assassins
attacked Lorenzo and his brother as
they attended Mass in the cathedral
of Florence. Lorenzo scrambled to
safety as Giuliano bled to death on
the cathedral floor. April Blood
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

moves outward in time and space from
that murderous event, unfolding a
story of tangled passions, ambition,
treachery, and revenge. The
conspiracy was led by one of the
city's most noble clans, the Pazzi,
financiers who feared and resented
the Medici's swaggering new role as
political bosses--but the web of
intrigue spread through all of Italy.
Bankers, mercenaries, the Duke of
Urbino, the King of Naples, and Pope
Sixtus IV entered secretly into the
plot. Florence was plunged into a
peninsular war, and Lorenzo was soon
fighting for his own and his family's
survival. The failed assassination
doomed the Pazzi. Medici revenge was
swift and brutal--plotters were
hanged or beheaded, innocents were
hacked to pieces, and bodies were put
out to dangle from the windows of the
government palace. All remaining
members of the larger Pazzi clan were
forced to change their surname, and
every public sign or symbol of the
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Downloaded from bighousewine.com on
August 11, 2022 by guest

family was expunged or destroyed.
April Blood offers us a fresh
portrait of Renaissance Florence,
where dazzling artistic achievements
went side by side with violence,
craft, and bare-knuckle politics. At
the center of the canvas is the
figure of Lorenzo the Magnificent-poet, statesman, connoisseur, patron
of the arts, and ruthless "boss of
bosses." This extraordinarily vivid
account of a turning point in the
Italian Renaissance is bound to
become a lasting work of history.
Death in Florence Paul Strathern
2015-08-15 By the end of the
fifteenth century, Florence was well
established as the home of the
Renaissance. As generous patrons to
the likes of Botticelli and
Michelangelo, the ruling Medici
embodied the progressive humanist
spirit of the age, and in Lorenzo de'
Medici they possessed a diplomat
capable of guarding the militarily
weak city in a climate of constantly
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

shifting allegiances. In Savonarola,
an unprepossessing provincial monk,
Lorenzo found his nemesis. Filled
with Old Testament fury, Savonarola's
sermons reverberated among a
disenfranchised population, who
preferred medieval Biblical
certainties to the philosophical
interrogations and intoxicating
surface glitter of the Renaissance.
The battle between these two men
would be a fight to the death, a
series of sensational
events—invasions, trials by fire, the
'Bonfire of the Vanities', terrible
executions and mysterious
deaths—featuring a cast of the most
important and charismatic Renaissance
figures.In an exhilaratingly rich and
deeply researched story, Paul
Strathern reveals the paradoxes,
self-doubts, and political
compromises that made the battle for
the soul of the Renaissance city one
of the most complex and important
moments in Western history.
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The Medici; George Frederick Young
2018-02-03 This work has been
selected by scholars as being
culturally important, and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work was reproduced
from the original artifact, and
remains as true to the original work
as possible. Therefore, you will see
the original copyright references,
library stamps (as most of these
works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the
world), and other notations in the
work. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations.
Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work,
as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. As a reproduction
of a historical artifact, this work
may contain missing or blurred pages,
poor pictures, errant marks, etc.
Scholars believe, and we concur, that
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Memory, Family, and Self Giovanni
Ciappelli 2014-04-11 The book deals
with both a reconstruction of Tuscan
family books’ evolution and
persistency, and several aspects of
social history: reading and private
libraries, domestic devotion, the
memory of historical events. Starting
with the Renaissance, the
investigation broadens to the
17th-18th centuries and other forms
of memory: private diaries and
autobiographies. A final section is
dedicated to the issue of memory in
the egodocuments of early modern
Europe.
The House Of Medici Christopher
Hibbert 2012-07-17 It was a dynasty
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with more wealth, passion, and power
than the houses of Windsor, Kennedy,
and Rockefeller combined. It shaped
all of Europe and controlled
politics, scientists, artists, and
even popes, for three hundred years.
It was the house of Medici, patrons
of Botticelli, Michelangelo and
Galileo, benefactors who turned
Florence into a global power center,
and then lost it all. The House of
Medici picks up where Barbara
Tuchman's Hibbert delves into the
lives of the Medici family, whose
legacy of increasing self-indulgence
and sexual dalliance eventually led
to its self-destruction. With twentyfour pages of black-and-white
illustrations, this timeless saga is
one of Quill's strongest-selling
paperbacks.
The Borgias Paul Strathern 2019-08-06
The Borgia family have become a
byword for evil. Corruption, incest,
ruthless megalomania, avarice and
vicious cruelty—all have been
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

associated with their name. And yet,
paradoxically, this family lived when
the Renaissance was coming into its
full flowering in Italy. Examples of
infamy flourished alongside some of
the finest art produced in western
history.This is but one of several
paradoxes associated with the Borgia
family. For the family which produced
corrupt popes, depraved princes and
poisoners, would also produce a
saint. Previously history has tended
to condemn, or attempt in part to
exonerate, this remarkable family.
Yet in order to understand the
Borgias, the Borgias must be related
to their time, together with the
world which enabled them to flourish.
Within this context the Renaissance
itself takes on a very different
aspect. Was the corruption part of
the creation, or vice versa? Would
one have been possible without the
other?The powerful forces which first
played out in the amphitheaters of
ancient Greece: hubris, incest,
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murder, rivalries and doomed
families, treacheries of political
power, twists of fate—they are all
here. Along with the final, tragic
downfall. All these elements are
played out in full in the glorious
and infamous history of the Borgia
family.
Mussolini: The Rise and Fall of Il
Duce Christopher Hibbert 2008-07-22
With his signature insight and
compelling style, Christopher Hibbert
explains the extraordinary
complexities and contradictions that
characterized Benito Mussolini.
Mussolini was born on a Sunday
afternoon in 1883 in a village in
central Italy. On a Saturday
afternoon in 1945 he was shot by
Communist partisans on the shores of
Lake Como. In the sixty-two years in
between those two fateful afternoons
Mussolini lived one of the most
dramatic lives in modern history.
Hibbert traces Mussolini's
unstoppable rise to power and details
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

the nuances of his facist ideology.
This book examines Mussolini's legacy
and reveals why he continues to be
both revered and reviled by the
Italian people.
Italy Harry Hearder 2001-12-13
Presents a clear, concise account of
Italian history from the Ice Age to
the present.
The Family Medici Mary Hollingsworth
2018-03-06 Having founded the bank
that became the most powerful in
Europe in the fifteenth century, the
Medici gained massive political power
in Florence, raising the city to a
peak of cultural achievement and
becoming its hereditary dukes. Among
their number were no fewer than three
popes and a powerful and influential
queen of France. Their influence
brought about an explosion of
Florentine art and architecture.
Michelangelo, Donatello, Fra
Angelico, and Leonardo were among the
artists with whom they were
socialized and patronized.Thus runs
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the "accepted view” of the Medici.
However, Mary Hollingsworth argues
that this is a fiction that has now
acquired the status of historical
fact. In truth, the Medici were as
devious and immoral as the Borgias.
In this dynamic new history,
Hollingsworth argues that past
narratives have focused on a
sanitized view of the Medici—wise
rulers, enlightened patrons of the
arts, and fathers of the
Renaissance—and their story was
reinvented in the sixteenth century,
mythologized by later generations of
Medici who used this as a central
prop for their legacy.Hollingsworth's
revelatory re-telling of the story of
the family Medici brings a fresh and
exhilarating new perspective to the
story behind the most powerful family
of the Italian Renaissance.
Life in Victorian England Christopher
Hibbert 2016-01-15 Here, the eminent
historian Christopher Hibbert
explores life in Victorian England, a
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

time when the British Empire was at
its height, when the prosperous
English basked in the Pax Britannica
and thought their progress and
stability would go on forever.
The Medici Paul Strathern 2018-02-22
A dazzling piece of Italian history
of the infamous family that become
one of the most powerful in Europe,
weaving its history with Renaissance
greats from Leonardo da Vinci to
Galileo Against the background of an
age which saw the rebirth of ancient
and classical learning, The Medici is
a remarkably modern story of power,
money and ambition. Strathern paints
a vivid narrative of the dramatic
rise and fall of the Medici family in
Florence, as well as the Italian
Renaissance which they did so much to
sponsor and encourage. Strathern also
follows the lives of many of the
great Renaissance artists with whom
the Medici had dealings, including
Leonardo, Michelangelo and Donatello;
as well as scientists like Galileo
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and Pico della Mirandola; and the
fortunes of those members of the
Medici family who achieved success
away from Florence, including the two
Medici popes and Catherine de'
Médicis, who became Queen of France
and played a major role in that
country through three turbulent
reigns. ‘A great overview of one
family's centuries-long role in
changing the face of Europe’ Irish
Independent
White Noise Don DeLillo 1999-06-01 A
brilliant satire of mass culture and
the numbing effects of technology,
White Noise tells the story of Jack
Gladney, a teacher of Hitler studies
at a liberal arts college in Middle
America. Jack and his fourth wife,
Babette, bound by their love, fear of
death, and four ultramodern
offspring, navigate the rocky
passages of family life to the
background babble of brand-name
consumerism. Then a lethal black
chemical cloud, unleashed by an
the-house-of-medici-its-rise-and-fall-christopher-hibbert

industrial accident, floats over
there lives, an "airborne toxic
event" that is a more urgent and
visible version of the white noise
engulfing the Gladneys—the radio
transmissions, sirens, microwaves,
and TV murmurings that constitute the
music of American magic and dread.
A History of Florence, 1200 - 1575
John M. Najemy 2008-04-15 In this
history of Florence, distinguished
historian John Najemy discusses all
the major developments in Florentine
history from 1200 to 1575. Captures
Florence's transformation from a
medieval commune into an aristocratic
republic, territorial state, and
monarchy Weaves together
intellectual, cultural, social,
economic, religious, and political
developments Academically rigorous
yet accessible and appealing to the
general reader Likely to become the
standard work on Renaissance Florence
for years to come
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